[image: ]NEWS
Subject:	Scotland Health Offers Third Dose to the Immunocompromised

Date:			August 23, 2021

For Release:		Immediate
Laurinburg, NC —Scotland Health is now offering a third dose of the COVID-19 vaccine for people who are immunocompromised. These doses will be offered at: Harris Family Practice, Maxton Family Practice, Pembroke Family Practice and Wagram Family Practice. 
Currently, the CDC is recommending that moderately to severely immunocompromised people receive an additional dose. This includes people who have:
· Been receiving active cancer treatment for tumors or cancers of the blood
· Received an organ transplant and are taking medicine to suppress the immune system
· Received a stem cell transplant within the last 2 years or are taking medicine to suppress the immune system
· Moderate or severe primary immunodeficiency (such as DiGeorge syndrome, Wiskott-Aldrich syndrome)
· Advanced or untreated HIV infection
· Active treatment with high-dose corticosteroids or other drugs that may suppress your immune response
“I am sure there will be some confusion in the difference between a booster shot and third dose. With the third dose, individuals with an immunocompromised immune system will receive an added layer of protection. The third dose is given to patients at least 28 days later than when they took their second dose. Patients receiving the third dose will need to try to receive the same brand of vaccine as the first and second shot,” stated Dr. Shelly Lowery, Chief Medical Officer of Scotland Physicians Network.
A booster shot enhances the effectiveness of a mRNA COVID-19 vaccine. Scotland Health will begin offering the booster shot during the week of September 20 for individuals who’s second dose was at least 8 months prior.
In an effort to serve the community and mitigate the risks associated with COVID-19, Scotland Health Care System strongly encourages you to reach out to your provider to determine which vaccine series is appropriate for you.
About Scotland Health Care System
[bookmark: OLE_LINK1]Scotland Health Care System, an affiliate of Carolinas HealthCare System, is a community owned, not-for-profit health care system located in Laurinburg, North Carolina. The system is comprised of the 104-bed Scotland Memorial Hospital, Scotland Memorial Foundation, Scotland Family Counseling Center, and Scotland Regional Hospice.  The Health Care System also owns and operates six primary care facilities, two general surgery practices, two specialty practices and three ob/gyn practices. 
 
With close to 1,000 employees, Scotland Health Care System is Scotland County’s largest, non-governmental, private employer. 
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